PUBLIC NOTICE
ALPHA LAND USE BOARD

October Meeting Cancelled

Please be advised the meeting of the Land Use Board of the Borough of Alpha for
October 17, 2018 has been cancelled and all agenda items will be carried to the
November 7, 2018 meeting at 7:00 PM at the Alpha Municipal Building located at
1001 East Blvd., Alpha, NJ 08865 without any further notice being required.

-Laurie A. Barton, Secretary



